
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
April 8, 2010
     The Gears
Present: Janet,  Bunny, Chris, Rich, Bobby, President Steve, Joe S, Steve F., Lester, Chrissy, Ann
Guest: Rev. Barbara Smith-Moran of the Grace Episcopal Church in Everett
Bowl-A-Thon: Please bring in scratch tickets for a basket; sign up people to bowl; we still need bowlers and sponsorships; any raffle items to be donated please let Michael or Ann know ASAP.  

We heard that Lou is looking for his Barry White costume for the event!

Administrative Assistants Day will be celebrated on April 29th. Please bring your assistants and let President Steve know at tomorrow's meeting.

President-elect Chris gave an overview of the new dues structure.  Dues will  be $600 per year.  The Holiday Concert will be optional, no weekly $2 charge; no more Joker's Wild; and no obligation for ticket sales.  Bobby moved to impeach Chris.  We all wondered if we would have food served at meetings.  

Thank you to Dick O'Meara, Chris, and all those on the Board who worked on evaluating and restructuring the dues. 

Chris will inducted as our next president on Tuesday, June 22, 2010.  The ceremony will be at The Ship on Rte. One.  Please mark your calendar and join us in wishing our new officers success and thanking our outgoing officers for a successful year.

Janet announced that Judy Lonergan will serve as co-auctioneer at the Hallmark Health VNA and Hospice's Annual Fundraiser on Friday, May 7, 2010.  The event will be held at Anthony's of Malden, and the Rotary has purchased a table.  if you plan on attending, please let Janet know.  We are all excited to see Judy in this new role. 

